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Rep. Mary E. González files for re-election 
Gonzalez has raised over $50,000 since June 
  
El Paso, TX-- Rep. Mary E. González (D-El Paso) filed for re-election 
today at the El Paso Democratic Party Headquarters. González also 
announced that she has raised over $50,000 since the legislative 
fundraising moratorium ended in June. 
  
"I can't believe it's already been a year since I was first elected. My 
freshman term has flown by. I'm proud of all that we've accomplished 
but we still have so much more to go," said González. 
  
González passed four bills this year, including a study to help create a 
pathway to bring dairy farms back to El Paso County and one to bring 
1,000 families waste water service. Because of her accomplishments 
González was named Freshman of the Year by the Mexican-American 
Legislative Caucus. 
  
"We accomplished a lot this year, but that hasn't stopped some from 
wanting to go back to the old way of doing business," added 
González. "Because of that we decided very early on to be prepared 
for any and all challengers. Since June we've raised over $50,000 
from hundreds of donors across the state who agree that we need to 
move El Paso County forward." 
  
The 2014 Democratic primary will be held on Tuesday, March 4, 2014. 
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